
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: February 1, 2017   
 
To:  Clergy, Parish, School and Chancery Staff 
 
From: The Most Reverend Wilton D. Gregory, S.L.D. 
  
Re:  St. Patrick's Day Dispensation 

           
 
Please see the attached official decree for a St. Patrick's Day dispensation.  St. 
Patrick’s Day falls this year on Friday, March 17th. 
 
For questions or more information, please contact Dr. Pat DeJarnett, Office for 
Divine Worship, at pdejarnett@archatl.com or 404-920-7339. 
 
Thank you. 
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